
Ladies and gentlemen, 

Thank you all for joining me today as I stand before you filled with 

gratitude and reflection. After a rewarding 30 years on the force, it's 

time to hang up my badge and embrace the next chapter of life. 

Reflecting on my career, I am humbled by the privilege of serving this 

community. Each moment spent on duty was an opportunity to protect, to 

serve, and to make a difference. From high-intensity calls to everyday 

community interactions, this journey has been both challenging and 

fulfilling. 

To my colleagues, thank you for being my second family. The camaraderie 

and support have been invaluable, and I cherish the memories we've made 

together. You've stood by me through thick and thin, and I am grateful 

for each of you. 

To my family, your love and understanding have made this journey 

possible. Your sacrifices have not gone unnoticed, and I look forward to 

spending more time with you. 

As I step away, my heart is full. I am optimistic about the future and 

confident in the capable hands that will continue to protect our 

community. Thank you all for celebrating this moment with me today, and 

for the incredible memories. 

Here's to new adventures--thank you! 


